F.No.A-33-1/2019-TS-I (May)
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education
Technical Education Bureau

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi,
Dated the 24t May, 2019
To,

Shri Lucky Bindal,
House No. 190, Sector-9,
Ambala, Pin-134003,
Punjab,

Subject: Application under Right to Information Act, 2005-reg.
Sir,

I refer to your RTI application Registration No. DOHED/R/ 2019/80630 dated
22.05.2019 received in this Division on 23.05.2019.

2. The undcrsigned is the CPIO in respect of 23 IITs dealt with in Technical
Scction-1. The information sought by you is not available with the undersigned.
Therefore, you RTI application is being transferred under Section 6(3) of RTI Act,
2005 to the IIT Delhi for providing you the desired information,

3. Appeal if, any may be preferred within 30 days of reccipt of this reply to Shri
Prashant Agarwal, Dircctor (IITs), Department of Higher Education, Shastri
Bhawan, New Delhi-110001, who is the First Appellate Authority.

Yourg faithfully,
Encl: As above Qﬂ -

(Kundan Nath)
Under Secretary & CPIO

Copy to:-

(1) CPIO/PIO, Indian Institute of Technology (IIT), Delhi, Hauz Khas, New Delhi-
110 016,



